

19th April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer(s)

## Re: Year 6 visit to Chessington World of Adventures – Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> May 2023



We have arranged to take the Year 6 children to Chessington World of Adventures on **Thursday 18**<sup>th</sup> **May 2023**. This trip has been organised for the children as a 'fun activity'.

We will be departing school at **8.15am** and will arrive back at school at approximately **6.30pm**, traffic dependent. We apologise if these times will cause you any inconvenience. Please note that ALL children must be collected from their classroom door by an adult.

We are hiring coaches to take us, which the school is heavily subsiding and there is also an entrance fee for each child. Therefore, the cost of the trip is £21.00 per child. If you would like your child to attend, please consent and make payment of £21.00 online at <a href="https://www.schoolgateway.com">www.schoolgateway.com</a> NO LATER THAN Tuesday 16th May 2023. Children WILL NOT be permitted to attend if payment has not been paid by this date, as tickets will NOT BE purchased for your child prior to payment.

Children will need to be at school for 8.00am. They do not need to wear school uniform.

Children are required to bring the following items with them:

- Packed lunch in a named plastic bag (no fizzy drinks) with plenty of drink for the whole day. If your child is
  entitled to free school meals, the school can provide a packed lunch (cheese roll) but parents need to
  provide drinks for the whole day please order this via Schoolgrid by Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> May 2023 at the latest.
- Their own small bottle of hand sanitiser to have with them throughout the day to apply as required.
- Sun hat.
- Sun cream.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01438 233900.

Yours sincerely

D Cawley S Griffin C.Coleman

Mr Cawley Mr Griffin Miss Coleman

Year 6 Class Teachers.

Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Newhouse

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk

































